
 
 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2015 

 
The Starke County Board of Commissioners meet in an Executive Session, at 5:30PM, in the 
office of the Starke County Auditor on the 2nd Floor of the Annex Building, Knox, IN with 
Commissioners Kathy Norem, Kent Danford, & Don Binkley, County Attorney, Marty Lucas, 
and County Auditor, Katherine Chaffins present, and the following proceedings were held to wit: 
 
The meeting was held to receive information about and interview prospective employees, 
Pursuant to I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1 part (b)(5) for the position of EMA Director. 
   
I can attest the only issue discussed at this meeting was in regard to receiving information from 
and conducting interviews of candidates for the position of EMA Director. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50PM. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Katherine Chaffins, Auditor & 
Secretary to the Board of Commissioners 
 
 


